
From: Robert Murphy 
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2022 2:28 PM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Seeking Delegation Status 
 
To: CPSC Secretary Ms. Jerri Bunn 
 
PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT I AM SEEKING DELEGATION STATUS TO SPEAK ON BEHALF OF THE REPTILIA 
AGENDA ITEM THAT WILL BE ADJUDICATED BY THE COMMUNITY AND PROTECTIVE SERVICES 
COMMITTEE SCHEDULED FOR APRIL 20. 
I GIVE YOU PERMISSION TO PLACE THIS CORRESPONDENCE ON THE PUBLIC AGENDA. 
 
Many thanks in advance for the consideration, 
 
Bob 
 
Prof. Robert Murphy 
Acting Director of Animal Welfare, Reptilia 
 


